
 

 

  
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

LAUDERHILL MARKETPLACE 
RLI 2022-014 

 
                   

March 3, 2023 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Lauderhill’s RLI 2022-014 issued on 
December 6, 2021, has been cancelled.   
 
The City of Lauderhill wishes to thank everyone for his or her interest in working 
with the City of Lauderhill. The City of Lauderhill intends to re-issue this 
solicitation at a later date. All current responders will be notified once the RFP has 
been re-issued. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Purchasing Division 
purchasing@lauderhill-fl.gov 
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